
   
 

  

Jesus Comforts His Disciples          John 14:1-4  (NIV) 

14 “Do not let your hearts be troubled. You believe in God[a]; believe also 

in me. 2 My Father’s house has many rooms; if that were not so, would I 

have told you that I am going there to prepare a place for you? 3 And if I go 

and prepare a place for you, I will come back and take you to be with me 

that you also may be where I am. 4 You know the way to the place where I 

am going.      

Welcome to the Seacliff Uniting Church web site                                                                                            
If you are new to the area, visiting friends or family, we extend a warm 
welcome, and invite you to follow our on-line activities in worship and 
fellowship.    Our Minister is Rev. Gary Stuckey.         

 

    Uniting Church in Australia 

   SEACLIFF WEEKLY NEWS 

     Sunday 10 May 2020   

          EASTER  5  

       

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=John+14%3A1-14&version=NIV#fen-NIV-26670a


                                      What’s News   
FROM THE MINISTER 
Online Worship 
Until in-church assembly returns, there will be a video service 
from Seacliff available online. All you will have to do is go to the 
Seacliff UC website www.seacliffuc.net and click on the link . 
                                                                   Gary Stuckey (Rev.) 
 

 

Plant, Plants, Plants  - reminder                                                                
We are hoping that by the end of October, our State of South 
Australia will be clear enough of Corona Virus for us to hold our 
Bi-Ennial Community Craft Fair again.                                            
I would encourage anyone who has plants in their garden, to do 
some dividing of plants, planting suitable cuttings in pots, also 
Herbs and succulents.   

 If you have a sheltered sunny spot in your garden, perhaps you 
could try planting in pots, some seeds of colourful Border plants 
such as Petunias, Pansies and Impatiens.                                 
Some late flowering Spring Bulbs would be a good seller.   E.g.  
Ranunculi, Freesias, Babianas, Sparaxias, and Grape Hyacinths. 

Don’t forget ferns and our native plants also sell well.             
PLANT STALL CONVENOR,  LIBBY DIXON          8298 6596 

 

http://www.seacliffuc.net/


Seacliff Community Fair – Late October  - reminder 

As you all know when stalls are held CAKES, BISCUITS, 
SLICES, PICKLES, JAMS AND PRODUCE SELL WELL. 
So put your thinking caps on and plan what you can provide so 
we can ensure plenty of items will be for sale on the “CAKE AND 
OTHER GOODIES” STALL when the Seacliff Community Fair is 
held.                                                                    Rosemary Thomson 

EVENING WOMENS FELLOWSHIP                                                
A big thankyou goes to Chris Chandler who has been liaising with 
Wohlers Store at Richmond.   Due to the onset of the Corona 
Virus, our March meeting at Wohlers, and all subsequent 
meetings have been cancelled until further notice.                 
Wohlers very generously sent her some discount vouchers and 
Chris has been busy handwriting in cards and including a voucher 
for each member, and delivering the cards to us.   Thankyou 
Chris and we hope that you aren’t suffering from RSI.                       
I know that I am going to enjoy using my voucher as soon as 
possible.                                                Libby Dixon, Secretary. 

 

Online COVID Café 

 
Is the coronavirus a wake-up call for us and will we become a 
more caring society? 
Our panel will tackle current issues about the Coronavirus 
and you will discover ways to cope with it... 
 
Free every Friday 10:30 AM at our Adelaide Zoom meeting! 



COVID-19 has changed the world as we know it.                          
We now have to live with more uncertainty, stress and social 
isolation (read mental health issues).  
 
The COVID Café will help you make 
sense of our rapidly changing world and how you can play a more 
proactive part in it. Our Q&A Panel is made of experienced 
educators. They explore ways to cope with the changes and 
review current news headlines. 

 
Invitation 
Zoom meeting - Time: 10:30 AM Adelaide 
Every week on Fri, 8 occurrence(s) 
May 8, May 15, May 22, May 29, Jun 5, Jun 12, Jun 19, Jun 26. 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/95305696605?pwd=OGdTSkdQWFdSWGtEeTl
TdTNxbHNnZz09    Meeting ID: 953 0569 6605 
Password: 073367 
 
Would you like to go further?  
Join our Online Soul Food Café 
Soul Food Café is a safe space where we explore how we’re 
travelling. 
It will help you to be a better captain of your soul. Meet with 
regular soul searchers and have real conversations about things 
that really matter. 
Find out more  www.soulfood.cafe 
                                                            Annette Craven  Mobile: 0438664100 
 
                       

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://zoom.us/j/95305696605?pwd=OGdTSkdQWFdSWGtEeTlTdTNxbHNnZz09
https://zoom.us/j/95305696605?pwd=OGdTSkdQWFdSWGtEeTlTdTNxbHNnZz09
http://www.soulfood.cafe/
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Sunday morning worship now online see Church website: 
www.seacliffuc.net.                                                        
Lectionary for Today: 10 May 2020:  Act 7: 55 - 60;              
Ps 31: 1-5, 15-16;   1Pt 2: 2 – 10; Jn 14: 1 - 14.               

 

 

 

                                       

Church Office Information 
Closed until further notice 

 8296 1517 

                            Email: office@seacliffuc.org 
                          Website:  www.seacliffuc.net 

Items for the Newsletter 

Please email items to: 

newsletter@seacliffuc.org 

by 6.00pm on Wednesdays.   
If you do not have access to 
email, please phone the 
church office and it will be 
forwarded for you.  

 

Our Minister is Rev. Gary 
Stuckey. 
Contact :   

Mobile : 0488 017 187,      

Home phone : 8270.2862  
email :  
minister@seacliffuc.org 
 

 

 

 
                             Church Office Closure 
Please be advised that the Church Office has closed for the 
foreseeable future.   The phone will be monitored remotely so 
messages can be left, and emails can be sent 
to office@seacliffuc.org which will also be monitored 
remotely.   Our church website will be continually updated 
with the current weekly Newsletter and monthly Outlook 
which will keep us informed of our church life.                                    
 

http://www.seacliffuc.net/
http://www.seacliffuc.org/
mailto:newsletter@seacliffuc.org
mailto:office@seacliffuc.org

